
From: Calandria Atkinson <calandriawoc@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 4:25 PM 

To: Ellis, Evelyn <eellis@cityofpetaluma.org> 

Subject: Regarding the Oyster Cove project. This seems like a really bad idea! HEAR US. Slow Down! 

Thousands of our citizens have voiced their concern about the enormity & accelerated pace of building 

projects, proposed, planned or already under development. An... 

 




